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ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 

1  Environment Strategy and 2008/09 action Plan    

   

 Recommended to Council that the Environment Strategy be 
endorsed, authorised  the Director of Environmental 
Services, after consultation with the Executive Councillor for 
Planning Strategy, Environment and Transport, to agree 
minor consequential amendments to the final document; 
having noted the requirement for further refinement of some 
proposals contained in the Environment Strategy, its 
priorities and project plan, authorised the Director of 
Environmental & Community Services, after consultation 
with the Executive Councillor for Planning Strategy, 
Environment & Transport, to approve the release of the 
relevant Medium Term Plan provision for that purpose; and 
requested the Director of Environmental and Community 
Services to submit a report to Cabinet on 15

th
 May 2008 

identifying the linkages between the priorities in the 
Environment Strategy, those in the Council’s Corporate 
Plan, “Growing Success” and the provision available in the 
Medium Term Plan. 

C Jablonski 
388368 

   

2  Town Centre Initiatives    

   

 To ensure their long-term stability and effectiveness, 
agreed to invite the four town centre Partnerships to enter 
into three year funding agreements which, in return for the 
maintenance of existing grants and other assistance from 
the Council, will require each Partnership to produce a 
three year business plan with annual action plans and 
targets designed to support delivery of the Local Economy 
Strategy and to sustain and encourage the economic 
viability of the town centres. 

Miss H Ali 
388006 

   

3  Safety Advisory Group    

   

 Received and noted the report of the Safety Advisory Group 
held on 5th March 2008. 

Mrs M Jerrom 
388009 

   

 


